September 10, 2016
Dear Parents,

On Tuesday, October 25, the eighth graders have the opportunity to visit Bishop Moore.  All eighth graders are invited whether they are planning to go to Bishop Moore or not. 

The students are to arrive at Bishop Moore promptly at 8:15 A M. on Tuesday, October 25.  They are to meet in the cafeteria at Bishop Moore (adjacent to the main parking lot) for donuts and juice. They will then be taken to the gym for a brief presentation.  There will be several other presentations following the welcome. The students will have a tour of the campus with BM student ambassadors. The visit will conclude at 10:30 A. M. Parents are invited to attend the presentation and tour. Please make arrangements to have your child picked up promptly at 10:30 at Bishop Moore.   The dress code is the student's school uniform (per Bishop Moore’s directives). Parents must provide the transportation to and from Bishop Moore for this visit.

This is an official school day. Those not going should be in school at the regular time.  Those going should return to St. John Vianney by lunch time. 

 I must have a count by Monday, October 3.








Sincerely,








Mrs. Foster
_____________________________________________________________ 
MY SON/DAUGHTER ________________________________________

(WILL,  WILL NOT) VISIT BISHOP MOORE ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 25
______________________________________________________     
PARENT'S SIGNATURE                                  DATE

